
PM News September 2012 

IL Podiatrist is First to Speak at Aussie Orthopedic Foot & Ankle Society 

Lowell Weil Jr. DPM ’94 of the Weil Foot-Ankle & Orthopedic Institute was an invited lecturer at the 
Australian Orthopedic Foot and Ankle Society meeting this week in Tasmania, Australia. He was on the 
program with American Orthopedic Foot and Ankle Society President Lew Schon, MD. 

 

Dr. Lowell Weil, Jr. at Australian Orthopedic Foot 
& Ankle Society 

Dr. Weil spoke on the subject of plantar plate repair, 28 years of the Scarf procedure for bunion 
correction, and osteotomies for hallux rigidus. Lowell, Jr. was the first podiatrist to ever speak to the 
Australian Orthopedic Foot & Ankle Society. 


